September 21, 2011

Special Meeting
5:30 p.m. Land Use Meeting Room

Members Present: Ms. Roberts, Mr. Rimsky, Mr. Frank, Ms. Gager, Ms. Jahnke
Members Absent:

Alternates Present: Mr. Carey, Ms. Braverman,

Alternates Absent: Mr. Osborne

Staff Present: Ms. White, Ms. Hill

Also Present: Mr. Charles

Ms. Roberts called the Special Meeting to order at 5:36 p.m.
Seated: Roberts, Frank, Rimsky, Braverman, Alt., Carey, Alt.
5:55 p.m. Ms. Jahnke arrives and is seated.

6:15 p.m. Ms. Gager arrives and is seated.

MEETING
Ms. Roberts suggested that the Commissioners go page by page in the Plan of Conservation and
Development and discuss possible changes, additions & deletions to the language.

The Commission reviewed the Preface and Chapter 1 — A Brief History and Current Conditions.

It was the consensus of the Commission that the data, figures, charts and maps would have to be updated.
They briefly discussed the possibility of using a consultant for collecting the data and how the Planning
Commission could possibly collect some of the data necessary. There was a discussion regarding funds
to pay for a consultant.

The Commission reviewed Chapter 2 — The Community’s Views. It was the consensus of the
Commission that this section would have to be rewritten based on the input received from the public.

The Commission agreed to review Chapter 3 — Preserve Rural Character at the next Regular Meeting of
the Planning Commission, beginning at 7:30 p.m. on October 4, 2011 in the Land Use Meeting Room

Adjournment

Motion:
to adjourn at 6:50 pm by Ms. Roberts.

Ms. Roberts adjourned the meeting.

FILED SUBJECT TO APPROVAL
Respectfully submitted,
Shelley White, Land Use Clerk



